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Dear Madam/Sir

Re: Submission to Personalised Transport Reform Amendment Bill 2017

We strongly believe this proposed Bill does not cover the necessary reforms needed to protect & ensure fairness for
all people involved in the industry, the TCQ has submitted a list of reforms that would address many of these issues
& their submission has our full support.

For many years now people working in the industry have suffered while the Government struggles to give the
people in Queensland what they believe to be the opportunity to a system that is competitive, but unfortunately it
does not regulate in an equal way.

In our case we are in the process of selling our home of 30 years so we can have some financial relief, because our
licences are not an asset anymore & we find ourselves with an income that cannot support our family, despite years
of dedication to work. The oversight of a Government to protect people who have worked hard & complied with
regulations has caused turmoil, heartache, depression & confusion.

We want regulations that will bring equal opportunity to everyone in the industry, we have been dedicated ALP
supporters but given our situation at the moment do not intend to vote for the party again, without supportin
terms of regulation that may ease our financial situation.

Len & Claire White





